
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63710 

Thursday wreck leaves two injured 
(KAIR)--Two Alabama residents require hospital treatment following a Thursday
morning single vehicle Brown County wreck.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant says it happened around 8:40 on U.S.
Highway 73 in the vicinity of 195th Road.

It was there 54-year-old Lamar Howell lost control of his northbound pickup
truck, which sent the truck, pulling a trailer, off of the roadway and into the
bottom of a ditch on the west side of U.S. 73.

Howell, and his 42-year-old passenger, James Nolan, were both transported by
ambulance to the Hiawatha Community Hospital for the treatment of non-life
threatening injuries.

The Brown County Sheriff's Office continues to investigate the crash.

The Hiawatha Fire Department, Town and County Ambulance, Squad 48, and
the Sac and Fox Police Department all assisted.
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